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As someone who visits PIR regularly I oppose this measure. The amount of leaded 

fuels is very low at the track already and for the people that do use it would shut 

down race organizations that people have been a part of and volunteered at for years 

and years. PIR is a special place in Oregon, it's the only true road racing circuit that 

holds normal races and actual championships. As someone who grew up around 

racing I would be saddened to see any future generations not have the same 

opportunity I did. You meet some of the most wonderful people at race tracks and 

especially at PIR. People that like to race and have the money to still do it is 

becoming smaller and smaller and would absolutely horrible to see PIR go away to 

the race scene and family because of some small use race fuels at a track that has 

been there for a long long time and the city build around the track and the home 

owners bought their home around a race track. If that was going to be an 

inconvenience maybe should have bought somewhere other than next to a race track 

and more so a golf course or something alike. Don't loose PIR, it has too much 

history and wonderful people involved.  


